
Submitter: Kathy Welch 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am against the bill to disallow vote by mail in Oregon. There are a lot of people who 

don't drive or have a hard time getting to a polling place. This would be a huge 

inconvenience and would silence so many people who want to vote. 


